TOWN OF SEEKONK
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

The Conservation Commission in accordance with Mass. Gen. Law Ch.
131, §40 and the Seekonk Wetland Protection By Laws will re-open a
PUBLIC HEARING at the Seekonk Town Hall on Monday, February
23, 2015 after 7:30 p.m. on an Amendment made by Edward
Lundgren for proposed 4 duplex condominiums located at 21 Warren
Ave., AP 2, Lot 114 located within the 100’ wetland buffer zone and
200’ riverfront area.

Plans are available for inspection at the Seekonk Town Hall
Conservation Office. Please call (508) 336-2944 to make an
appointment.
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